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Greetings,
My name is Matt Brown and I am the Director of Financial Services. If you are receiving this
email it means that you may have been missing a piece of information on your 2022 W2
Statement. Within Box 12, you may be missing a “Code E”, which is information about
employee contributions to your 403(b). This box is informational for an employee and should
not affect your taxes as long as you stayed under the yearly contribution limits. An updated
W2 form has already been uploaded online (click here to access your W2 online). If you are
unable to access your updated W2 online, please contact our payroll department at
payroll@4j.lane.edu to request a new physical copy. We apologize for this inconvenience and
thank you for your patience. Please let us know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you,
Matt Brown
Director of Financial Services
Eugene School District 4J
brown_mat@4j.lane.edu | 541-790-7608
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